
Turnall Holdings Limited wishes to announce the resignation of Mr. John Piniel Mkushi 
from his position as Managing Director e�ective 1st August 2024.

Mr. Mkushi who was the Managing Director and then Chairman of the Company 20 years 
ago rejoined Turnall in 2022 to lead the Company through a period of recovery and 
renewal. His successor has now been identi�ed and the Company is pleased to announce 
the appointment of Mr. Ian Bagshaw as the Managing Director of the Company e�ective 
1st of August 2024. Mr. Mkushi has agreed to remain with Turnall on a consultancy basis, 
to assist Mr. Bagshaw during the handover period.

Mr. Bagshaw is a professional engineer and holds a BSc in Mining Engineering and a Higher 
National Diploma in Mechanical Engineering. He has had many years of experience in the 
manufacturing industry in Zimbabwe and overseas. Prior to this appointment, he was the 
Business Improvement Manager at Dallaglio Investments. He has worked in several 
companies in Zimbabwe including Sandvik Mining and Construction where he served as 
Managing Director.

The Board would like to record its appreciation to Mr. Mkushi for his prodigious e�orts and 
to extend a warm welcome to Mr. Bagshaw at this pivotal time in the Company’s history.

By Order of Board.

L Samunda (Ms) 
Company Secretary
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